
Responses to Written Questions Submitted by Chairman John Thune to Rosemary Harold 

 

Question. Would a longer statute of limitations improve the Commission’s ability to focus its 

enforcement efforts against knowing and willful violators of the TCPA? 

 

Response. Yes, even a one-year longer statute of limitations for enforcement of the TCPA would 

improve the Commission’s enforcement efforts against knowing and willful violators. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


